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As part of our new IB unit about goods and services, your students will be participating in a mock community.  This community will occur during our regular social studies time in class where they will have jobs (such as policemen, judges, teachers etc.), time cards, and get paid with fake money for completing their jobs.  Along with their mock community, your children will be participating in a program called Mini Mall.  In this program, your children will have the opportunity to start up their own business and sell items that their classmates will buy with their fake money.  The students running the business can make things to sell or bring items from home.  They may also sell services such as painting nails etc.  
Opening up a business is not a requirement.  It will be up to the students to choose whether or not they would like to be a business owner.  If they choose to run a store in our mall, the students will need to fill out a business application and receive a business loan from our pretend bank.  They will also bring home a form to you, indicating the items they would like to sell.  This form will need to be signed by you, stating that you approve the items they would like to sell.  The students may not sell items that have not been approved by your signature.  The only other rule is that they are not allowed to sell food.  
This project will start Thursday, December 7th and finish on January 5th.  Students will have 4 Mini Malls: December 7th, December 15, December 19th, and January 5th. If you have any questions or concerns, please let us know.  We are very excited to move forward with this project.  It will be a great experience for your children!
Sincerely,
The Second Grade Team
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